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Monday 11th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Rugby Taster Sessions provided by Whitstable Rugby Club 

 

We are very fortunate to be able to offer your Year 3 child a course of three No-Touch Rugby Taster 

Sessions, to be held on a Thursday afternoon during the school day.  

 

Then following on from this, should your child enjoy the sessions, there is a further two, free of 

charge, After School No-touch Tag Rugby sessions, please see dates and details below. 

 

All of the sessions will be run and organsied by Roger Dengate from the Whitstable Rugy Club.    

 

The sessions will run in school on: 

Thursday 14th September and Thursday 21st September (Please wear PE kit and these will be additional 

to the normal PE days for your child) 

 

Followed by the After School Club on: 

Thursday 28th September and Thursday 5th October between 3.15pm-4.15pm, meeting in the school 

hall. 

 

Please note – children are expected to attend both after school sessions once a space is allocated to 

them. If your child is unable to attend for any reason, please contact the office to let them know and 

write a note in your child’s contact book.  If your child would like to take part, please reserve a space 

via the online booking system. 

 

Go to http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/whitstable   

 

*NOTE* You need to type this address into your website browser’s ‘address bar’. Do not 

try to ‘Google’ this website address, or use a ‘Search Engine’, as that will not work. 

 

You will need:  

Your child’s legal first name and legal surname 

Your child’s date of birth 

 

The system is live from 6pm on Friday 22nd September 2023 and will be open to take your 

bookings until 11.50pm on Wednesday 27th September 2023. You can ONLY book a space 

between these dates and times.   

 

Troubleshooting tips -  Please read before booking   

 

• To log in you need to enter the details we have on record for you and your child. If you have 

recently changed your title or surname, for example, and not informed us, we will be 

expecting you to login with the details we have on record. 

• The child’s date of birth has to be entered in exactly the right format e.g using four digits for 

the year of birth - 01/09/2015 

http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/whitstable
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• The email address you enter is only used to receive a confirmation of your booking. If the 

system gives you an error when you login, it will not be the email address that is the problem. 

 

If you are able to book a space then your child has got a place, the school will not notify you 

separately.  

 

Kind regards, 

 
S Kent 

Sarah Kent 

Headteacher 


